
AAVMC Admissions Policy 

 

April 15th Acceptance Deadline Policy 

 

In order to grant member schools enough time to complete their admissions 
processes and for applicants to make informed admissions decisions, schools 
will not require applicants to decide upon admissions offers, scholarships and 
financial aid, until April 15.  To ensure applicant awareness of this policy, the 
schools will attach the policy to all admissions offer letters. If April 15 falls upon 
a weekend, the date will be shifted to the next Monday. 

This policy does not apply to the following schools: 

 International Schools  
 Tuskegee University  

Approved by the AAVMC Board of Directors 
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